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Lane Closures on I-95 and State Road (SR) 836


Miami, FL – The following closures on I-95 and SR 836 will be scheduled as noted below:
I-95 Lane Closures
Friday, February 8 - Three lanes on southbound I-95 from NW 29 Street to NW 17 Street will be closed between the hours of 11 p.m. and 11 a.m.

Sunday, February 10 (Monday, February 11 is an alternate night) - Three lanes on southbound I-95 from NW 29 Street to NW 17 Street will be closed. Two lanes will be closed between the hours of 9 p.m. to 5:30 a.m., and the third lane will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. and 5:30 a.m. The lane closures will allow the contractor to shift the travel lanes to the right approximately six feet in order to set up a work zone in the median between NW 29 Street and NW 17 Street.
Sunday, February 10 through Tuesday, February 12 (Wednesday, February 13 is an alternate date) -Three lanes on northbound I-95 from NW 17 Street to NW 29 Street will be closed. Two lanes will be closed between the hours of 9 p.m. to 5:30 a.m., and the third lane will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. and 5:30 a.m. The lane closures will allow the contractor to shift the travel lanes to the right approximately six feet in order to set up a work zone in the median between NW 29 Street and NW 17 Street.
Wednesday, February 13 and Thursday, February 14 - Two lanes will be closed on northbound I-95 from NW 17 Street to NW 29 Street between the hours of 9 p.m. to 5:30 a.m.

SR 836 Lane Closures

Sunday, February 10 through Thursday, February 14 - One inside lane on eastbound SR 836 from NW 19 Avenue to NW 10 Avenue will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. and 5:30 a.m. 

Sunday, February 17 through Thursday, February 21 - One inside lane on eastbound SR 836 from NW 19 Avenue to NW 10 Avenue will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. and 5:30 a.m. 

Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unforeseen conditions.

- more -
The closures are part of the I-395/SR 836/I-95 Design-Build Project that will reconstruct the 
I-395 corridor from the SR 836/I-395/I-95 (Midtown) Interchange to the MacArthur Causeway Bridge, including the construction of a Signature Bridge over NE 2 Avenue and Biscayne Boulevard; double-deck SR 836 from west of NW 17 Avenue to the Midtown Interchange and the replacement of the concrete pavement on I-95 from NW 8 Street to NW 29 Street.

For more information, please call FDOT’s Public Information Office at 305-470-5349 or Construction Community Outreach Specialist Oscar Gonzalez at 786-280-0983 or go to the website at www.I-395miami.com. For around-the-clock, real time, traffic information, call 511 or go to www.fl511.com. Remember: stay safe. Stay in your lane.
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